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AGENDA 
Planning Board  

116 North Main Street 4th Floor Meeting Room 
May 7, 2019 6:30pm 

 
 
 
 
 

Call to order 
Roll Call 
Approval of Draft Minutes 
 
Old Business: 

• Weeks Family Trust v Town of Boscawen, et al 
• Clow/Newcomb v Town of Boscawen  

o Towns Motion for Costs $1,169.50 granted 
 

New Business: 
• Request to amend plan #14680, submitted by Bernard O. Davis, Jr., of 44 D.W. 

Hwy, Boscawen NH 03303, on Map 814D, Lot 8 and Map 81D, Lot 8, Sublot 1 in 
the COM zone. 

• Conditional Use Permit Application, for Expansion of the Veterinarian Hospital,  
property of Brad & Ann Taylor, 101 Old Tilton Road, Canterbury NH 03224, 
located at  201 North Main Street, Boscawen NH 03303 on Map 81B, Lot 52 in the 
Village District zone. 

 
Other Business: 
 
 
Next Meeting is scheduled for June 4, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please check the website @ www.townofboscawen.org or the Planning & Community 
Development office for any recent updates, prior to the meeting. 

http://www.townofboscawen.org/

